
CAMPER  
SURVIVAL 
GUIDE

YOU’RE COMING TO ASTRONIGHTS! 

We’re looking forward to seeing you,  
but before you get here please read  
this sheet and make sure your parents  
or guardians read it too – it tells you 
more about what will happen on  
the night. 

What do I bring?

•	 Sleeping bag

•	 Toothbrush

•	 Packed evening snack

•	 Water bottle

You may want to bring some money for 
the shop. Ask your group leaders to 
keep it safe until you need it. 

Please do not bring: 

•	 Electronic items such as mobiles 		
	 phones or tablets

•	 Torches

It is your responsibility to look after 
everything you bring with you, including 
during the night while you are asleep. 
If you lose or damage something, the 
museum can’t be held responsible. 

What will I eat?

Please remember to bring your packed 
evening snack to Astronights as you 
cannot buy food on the night. 

There will be water fountains throughout 
the museum for you to fill up your  
water bottles. 

We’ll give you breakfast, which is usually 
a croissant, fruit muffin and juice. 

What will I be doing? 
Astronights is an overnight science  
extravaganza. We have lots of fun  
activities, shows and workshops  
planned for you. 

To have the best time possible there are 
a few things you need to remember: 

•	 Listen to the staff – they are the 
	 museum experts

•	 Always stay with your group leader –  
	 we don’t want you to get lost

•	 Think about the other campers in your 
	 group and try not to disturb others

Where will I sleep? 
You’ll sleep among our objects on the 
floor of one of our amazing galleries. To 
help you feel a bit more comfortable we’ll 
provide you with a thin camping mat. 

We’ll make sure that you are sleeping 
with the rest of your group, but there will 
be other groups and staff in the gallery 
with you, so please try to be as quiet as 
possible if others are trying to sleep. 

What time does Astronights start  
and finish?

Astronights starts at 18.45 and finishes 
at 10.00 the following day. 

If you are being picked up on the 
day after Astronights, your parent 
or guardian should meet you at the 
Information desk when the museum 
opens at 10.00. 

For more information: 
sciencemuseum.org.uk/astronights

What if there’s an emergency? 
In the event of an emergency  
please call our Control Room  
on 020 7942 4444. 

Please give this number to your parents or 
guardians so that if there is an emergency  
back at home they will be able to call you.


